
  

 

  
 

Smoore International Holdings (P Chip) (China): Failure in Fast Entry for 
FTSE Global Equity Index Series 

 

10 July 2020 

Following the listing of Smoore International Holdings (P Chip) (China, BKWGSQ7) on 10 July 2020 and in 

accordance with FTSE Global Equity Index Series Ground Rule section 8.1.3, FTSE Russell confirms that 
Smoore International Holdings (P Chip) is not eligible for fast entry due to its investable market 
capitalisation failing to meet the Fast Entry Thresholds. Its eligibility for index inclusion will be assessed 
in the next quarterly review. 
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